
Please pray for our Dead whose Anniversaries occur about this time:

William Stewart, Albert D’Inverno, Joseph O’Halloran, Brenda Mahon, Peter Cooney, John Grourk, Cornelius Wanglin, Charles Bowers, James More, Haig Brazier, Mary Harrison, Mary Hill,

 Margaret Dunleavy, David Foster, Matthew Dowsett, Beatrice Gould, Joseph Borg and Mary Hovey.

Please pray for all who are sick in our hospital, our nursing homes and at home. For those who are anxious, bereaved or struggling in the Faith. May they experience the healing hands of Jesus through our prayerful actions and visitations. Especially we pray for:

John Abbott, Margaret Alake, Bob Cole, Dyllis Dangerfield, 
Jose De Abreu, Fr John Duckett, Joanne Fitzsimmons, Veronica Flood, Marie Gahagan,  

Margaret Harries, Margaret Harvey, Eileen Heneghan, Ben Holmes, Evelyn Hughes,
 Fatima Hussein, Hannah Jermain, Benjamin Joseph, Paula Lam, Mrs D Langan, 
Ann Montgomery, Teishan Mulholland, Fr Martin Nott, Brendan O’Connor, 
Chioma Onwumere, Bernadette O’Sullivan, Fr Eamonn Power, Fr David Prior, Glynn Sandy,
Fr John Taylor, Andrew Todd, Danny Toye, Eileen Terrell, Martine Vella, 
Betty Walsh and Trudy Wijeyeratnam 
Parish Stewardship: Offertory Collection Weekend: 17th /18th March 
Envelopes: £353.42      Cash: £311.80      Standing Orders to 5th January £2,081.52 

Lenten Lunches

Lenten Lunches continue every Saturday during Lent between 12noon and 2pm, in the Parish Hall. Please come along and enjoy a great value lunch and a chat with friends whilst raising money for good causes. We raise funds for The Brentwood Catholic Children’s Society and several local charities. Any donations for raffle prizes would be very welcome on the day. Why not treat your family or friends to lunch? We look forward to seeing you.
Holy Week Collections During the Thursday evening Mass of the Lord’s Supper, there will be the traditional collection to assist the work of the Society of St Vincent de Paul in their caring for the less fortunate. On Good Friday, we traditionally remember the Holy Places of Jerusalem and elsewhere in the Holy Land. Please pray for all those in the Holy Land.  At the Easter Vigil and Easter Sunday Masses, the collection is for your priest. Together with Christmas this forms the main part of his yearly income. 
Building and Maintenance Fund The retiring collection raised £559.89.  Bless you for your continued generosity.
Holy Week Posters are available at the back of the Church. 

Bible Alive Easter edition is available at the back of the Church priced £ 2.25
Good Friday Children’s Way of the Cross All children of Primary School age are invited to take part in a children’s “Way of the Cross” on Good Friday at 12.30pm in the Church. 

Stations of the Cross During Lent will be private. The church will remain open until 7pm.

Gift Aid Envelopes for the new tax year are available for collection from the Church Porch.

Easter Lilies We have the custom of adorning the church with lilies and flowers during the Easter Octave and Season. If you would like to donate a lily for the decoration of the church, in memory of a deceased loved-one, please put £2 in an envelope marked Easter Lily with the name of the person to be remembered and post through the Presbytery door. They will be prayed for in the Easter Offices.
Easter Cards available from our Parish Shop. The shop is open after all weekend Masses in the Community Centre. PLEASE SUPPORT OUR PARISH SHOP.

Easter flowers –  Urgent Plea Flowering Forsythia required for the Easter arrangements in church. If you can help, please can it be delivered to the church on Holy Saturday morning. Thank you. 

Help Needed If you can spare a few hours once a month to help clean the church it would be much appreciated. We have lost quite a few members this year due to ill health and family matters. Cleaning is done every Thursday morning on a rota basis. If you think you can help, please call Maria on 01708 736726/07940495012

Preparation for the Sacrament of Baptism If any parishioner would like to join the Baptism team (Annette Bacon & Colin Smith) to help prepare families for this important start in life for their children, please contact Fr Tom.

Car Park Permits Application forms for permits for the new tax year 2018/2019 are available in the porch. A reminder that the car park is not for overnight use or for leaving the car while at work. 

Stewards of the Gospel to keep up to date about information regarding the Renewal and Restructuring Programme please see the newsletters on the board in the porch. Detailed information can also be found on the parish website.

Diocesan Pilgrimage to Walsingham – 26th May 2018: Join Bishop Alan and other parishes as we honour Our Lady of Walsingham. We will celebrate Mass at the Basilica before walking the Holy Mile to the grounds of Walsingham Abbey to celebrate Vespers and Benediction on the site of the Holy House. If you are interested, please sign up at the back of the church. The coach cost will be dependent on numbers.

St John Bosco On behalf of the St. John Bosco Children's Camp, Joe and Jacques would like to thank all who contributed to the Concert for Bosco. The final figure raised was an incredible £4225.86. Thank you
St John’s RC Special School, Woodford Bridge is recruiting full time Class Assistants to work with students aged 5-25 with a wide range of special needs. Hours 9.00am to 3.30pm, term time only, experience preferred. Immediate and September starts available. For an application pack please contact the school office on 020 8504 1818 or email office@stjohnsrcschool.co.uk, closing date 16th April. Successful applicants will be subject to an enhanced DBS check. www.stjohnsrcschool.co.uk

This Great Week in Church 

Saturday 24th     
       6.30pm:      Ints of Mary Murnane (SVP)
Passion Sunday 25th           9.30am:  
Timmy O’Callaghan RIP (Peggy)    



11.30am:  
The People of the Parish   
Monday 26th         
10.00am: 
Dec’d Clergy Association
Tuesday 27th       
10.00am: 
Eddie Dunlea RIP (McCurtains)  
Wednesday 28th 


12.15pm
Service of the Word/Holy Communion   


7.00pm
Mass of Chrism (Cathedral) 
Maundy Thursday 29th     
9.30am 
Morning Prayer of the Church 




8.00pm
Mass of the Lord’s Supper




Nora Brennan RIP (O’Donnell)  




Followed by Vigil of Prayer until Midnight  
Good Friday 30th         
10.15am 
Morning Prayer of the Church   



11.00am 
Churches in Romford - Service in Market Place


12.30pm
Children’s ‘Way of the Cross’




3.00pm        Solemn Liturgy of the Passion of the Lord 

Holy Saturday 31st   
9.00am
Morning Prayer of the Church 



7.30pm
The Paschal Vigil




For the Newly Baptised

Easter Sunday 1st        
9.30am
Frank Mack RIP (Hartigan) 


11.30am      The People of the Parish
There will be NO Sacrament of Reconciliation on Saturday 31st March
Morning Prayer of the Church is celebrated after the morning services. Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament normally takes place on Saturday morning’s during the Sacrament of Reconciliation from 11am - 12noon.

The Sacrament of Reconciliation is normally held on Saturday between 11am - 12.00 noon & 5.30pm. – 6.15pm.
What’s On?
Mon 26th 
RCIA Rehearsal
8.00pm
Church

Wed  28th    
Golden Club 
1.00pm
Community Centre


Mass of Chrism 
7.00pm
Cathedral
Thurs 29th 
School closes for Easter Holidays 
             Travelling Chalice                                                                            Collectors Rota
Please return the Chalice BEFORE           

 the next person is scheduled to collect it             
6.30pm                     9.30am                       11.30am

24th /25th March     Mary Hartigan 9.30am          Tom & Ian               John Sizer & John Shean     Christian & Maureen 31st /1st 
April          Edith Chime           9.30am    Gordon & Dermot    Vicky & Julie                        Tony & Antonella

7th /8th April            Chris Miners           9.30am  
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Our Parish is part of the Brentwood Diocese and Alan Williams is our Bishop 

and we belong to the Havering Deanery.

We are twinned with the parish of Regina Pacis, Ladysmith, Diocese of Dundee, South Africa, 

and pray for their Bishop, Graham Rose 
Palm Sunday of the Passion of the Lord (B)

25th March 2018 
Today we begin the most important week in the Church’s year. Times of the Masses and Services can be found in this newsletter. The blessing and distribution of Palms takes place at all Masses this weekend. On Wednesday, the priests of the diocese, together with the Bishop renew their promises and bless the oils used for the Sacraments. This Mass of Chrism is at 7pm in the Cathedral.  Then follows the Easter Triduum. The term triduum means ‘three days’. We look at the Easter Triduum as a single celebration that lasts for three days. On Thursday we commemorate the Last Supper, then journey with Christ to Calvary and rejoice in the gift of Resurrection and New Life. The Mass of Mandatum (the Lord’s Last Supper) will be at 8pm and then a Vigil of Prayer until Midnight. On Good Friday, we begin with Morning Prayer of the Church at 10.15am followed by a procession to the Market Place for a Service that begins at 11am. The Children’s Way of the Cross is at 12.30pm followed by the Solemn Liturgy of the Lord’s Passion with the Veneration of the Cross at 3pm. On Easter Saturday we have Morning Prayer at 9am. The Church is ‘dead to itself’ until we celebrate the Easter Vigil at 7.30pm. Masses for Easter Sunday are at 9.30am and 11.30am. 
